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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/481 
 
Subject: Victim Support Services 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

We are trying to compile a list of single sex abuse support services for our members in Bristol who need single sex support following 
abuse.  However every single abuse organisation we have contacted- even the ones who say they are  'by women for women' 
and/or  for survivors  dealing with the aftermath of domestic, sexual  abuse and coercive control - have said there aren't any.  

1. As we cannot find any single sex services, please provide 
a list 

The ICB does not have any contracts, or listed providers, related to 
‘single sex services’. We suggest contacting NHS England as the 
commissioners of Sexual Assault and Abuse Therapies Services.  
 
Contact details for NHSE can be found here: 
https://www.england.nhs.uk/contact-us/foi/ 
 
Further information about sexual assault abuse support is available 
on Remedy: BNSSG referral pathways & Joint Formulary - 
https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/adults/mental-health/sexual-assault-
abuse-support/ 
 
The following link may also be helpful which lists available resources 
and pathways per area: https://www.survivorpathway.org.uk/ 

2. Please advise the name/ email contact details of the 
senior member of staff responsible so we can follow up.  

3. if you wish to 'pass the buck' to the police or council, 
please advise the contact details (name, email and job 
title) of who the ICB wish us to contact instead of the 
ICB.  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 27 March 2024 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


